
COMMUNITY PROMOTION PROGRAM (CPP) 

 
The Community Promotion Program (CPP) was created to promote 

the City of Avondale Estates, with a focus on the Central Business 

District. $15,000 was allocated to this program for the 2014 

funding cycle.  The City received four (4) applications with a total 

of $15,500 requested. AutumnFest, Georgia Safe Schools Coalition 

and the RAD (Rail Arts District) Studio Cruise have been funded 

in the past.  The Avondale Estates Farmers’ Market is a new event.  

A packet of information outlining the events and reviewing the 

proposals based on the application criteria has been provided.  









































































































PIEDMONT PRESERVATION AGREEMENT  

 

In the 2014 Agreement with Piedmont Preservation the fee is 

increasing from $480 to $516 per meeting, there has not been a fee 

increase in six years. Piedmont Preservation has been consulting 

for the Historic Preservation Commission and Architectural 

Review Board for over 7 years.  Contract is currently being 

reviewed by City Attorney. 


















